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As part of our KGS  

Reporters task, we have 
decided to make a  

magazine that contains 
lots of interesting things 
in and out of school. We 
have worked hard to  

produce our own  

magazine after studying 
lots of  

different  

magazines sold 
worldwide.  

The KGS Re-
porters are a 
group of pupils 
who are taking 
part in the BBC 
Young Reporters 

project.  

It teaches young 
people all about 
journalism and 
the media. It 
gives them to 
opportunity to 
get involved 

with the BBC 

So far the KGS  
Reporters have 
produced a 15 
minute broad-
cast that was on 

the KCR. 
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ACTIVE SCHOOLS AND SPORTS 

The Active Schools 

have arrange of 
sports clubs that 

take place during 
the week after 

school. On Monday 
there is rugby at the 

Astro that takes 
place from 3:45 – 

4:45pm and all 

years are welcome. 

On Wednesday there 
is hockey 4-5pm at 

the Astro s1-6 and 
netball at 3:45 – 

4:45pm at the com-
munity centre. Sign 

up forms are availa-
ble. Lunchtime’s s1-

3 basketball on 

Thursdays 12:40 – 

1pm at gym on the 
right and table ten-

nis at 12:40 – 1pm 
in the gym on the 

left, sign up at PE. 
Table tennis tourna-

ment on the 16th for 
s1-3 at 12:40 till 13-

10 sign up at PE.  

Thursday 10-7, Friday 10-4, 

Saturday 10-12 and Sun-
days closed. The swimming 

pool is also open 9am-9pm 
Monday–Friday and 9am-

1pm on Saturdays and Sun-

day.  

There are many things  

happening outside of school. 
The loft has different activities 

for people to go to, Tenz to 
Teenz has been postponed due 

to covid. The library is open 
Monday 12-4, Tuesday 10-7, 

Wednesday closed,  
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You can take part in the 

show by being onstage or 
helping out behind the 

scenes. To get involved, 

see Mrs Birch in the  

music depart-

ment. 

This years school play is 

Beauty and the Beast.  

Auditions took place  

earlier this month  

although people are still 

needed for the show to be 

able to go ahead.  

On the last day of 

term lots of  

activities are  

taking place  on the 
last day of term 

(23rd of  

December). These  

activities are for s1 
and S2, period 1 is 

for S1 and period 2 

is for S2. these  

activities include  

table tennis in the 
PE hall, films and 

board games in 
room 5 or room 32, 

dodgeball in the PE 
hall,  DIY Christmas 

decorations in E2,  

Christmas cake  

decorating in room 1 

and 2 and gaming in 
room 12.  sign up 
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CHRISTMAS  
 

Christmas is coming and 
many things are happen-

ing outside of school.  

Aberdeen's Christmas  

village has arrived in the 
city centre! With an open 

air ice rink and lots of fair 
rides, it’s the perfect place 

to go to get into the festive 

spirit. The village square 

has lots of seats and food  

places for families to  

enjoy. 

Eden Court in inverness 

is putting on their  

annual panto, this year 
Cinderella is taking the 

stage from Friday 10 Dec 
2021 – Saturday 8 Jan 

2022. To book tickets, 

visit the Eden Court  

website.  

The pantos don’t stop 
there, His Majesty's 

Theatre is putting on a 
show of Beauty and the 

Beast! This romantic 

panto will make  

everyone feel all cosy 

and happy for the  

festive  period.  

The Tivoli Theatre, in 
Aberdeen, is putting on 

a production of Jack 
and the Beanstalk , 

tickets on sale for the 

3rd of Dec - 22nd Dec.  


